
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 25 November 2019 11:45 AM 
To: Kristen Rogers <federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM 2014/78 Meat Industry Award 2010 Four year review Hearing Sydney Friday 29 November 
2019 at 9 am 
 

Dear Kristen, 
 

Thank you for your emails. 
 

I confirm that video-link from Adelaide has been arranged for the C2019/5259 – Review of certain 
C14 rates matter, listed for conference at 9:00 am (ACDT). 
 

An amended Notice of Listing will be published today. 
 

Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
From: Kristen Rogers <federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au>  
Sent: Friday, 22 November 2019 12:05 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM 2014/78 Meat Industry Award 2010 Four year review Hearing Sydney Friday 29 November 
2019 at 9 am 
 

Dear Tahleah, 
                         That’s is perfect really appreciate that, and will hear from you once Adelaide Registry 
have advised. 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
Mark OLoughlin  LLB (Hons) GDLP 
National Industrial Officer  
 
Australasian Meat Industry Employees Union – Federal Office 
227 Henley Beach Road, Torrensville, South Australia 5031 
Phone:   0438 128 915  
Email:     federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au  
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We respectfully acknowledge that our building stands on the lands of the Kaurna People; traditional owners 
and continuing custodians of the Adelaide Plains.  

 
 
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 22 November 2019 10:20 AM 
To: Kristen Rogers <federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM 2014/78 Meat Industry Award 2010 Four year review Hearing Sydney Friday 29 November 
2019 at 9 am 
 

Dear Kristen, 
 

When I spoke of an Adelaide video-link, I was referring to a video-link from the FWC Adelaide office.  
 

I am awaiting a response from the Adelaide FWC Registry, to ascertain if a hearing room is still 
available at this late stage. If one is, a hearing room will be booked for this matter and we will dial 
into that hearing room at the Adelaide FWC office via video-link. I hope that clarifies things. 
 

I will let you know the outcome. If we cannot obtain a hearing room from the Adelaide FWC office, 
the alternative is to dial you in by telephone (e.g. your mobile number or your direct work number). 
 

Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
From: Kristen Rogers <federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au>  
Sent: Friday, 22 November 2019 9:57 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM 2014/78 Meat Industry Award 2010 Four year review Hearing Sydney Friday 29 November 
2019 at 9 am 
 

Morning Tahleah, 
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                               I have been informed that we don’t have video linkup at our office, but we have the 
linkup at the FWC premises in Adelaide. I don’t know if that makes a difference to my  request but I 
considered that you should be aware of the situation. 
 
Please let me know if I have to make any further request to the FWC in Adelaide. Appreciate your 
assistance with this matter 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Mark OLoughlin  LLB (Hons) GDLP 
National Industrial Officer  
 
Australasian Meat Industry Employees Union – Federal Office 
227 Henley Beach Road, Torrensville, South Australia 5031 
 
Phone:   0438 128 915  
Email:     federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au  

   
We respectfully acknowledge that our building stands on the lands of the Kaurna People; traditional owners 
and continuing custodians of the Adelaide Plains.  

 
 
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 21 November 2019 3:31 PM 
To: Kristen Rogers <federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au>; Chambers - Ross J Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM 2014/78 Meat Industry Award 2010 Four year review Hearing Sydney Friday 29 November 
2019 at 9 am 
 

Dear Kristen, 
 

Thank you for your email. 
 

Are you referring to the matter of C2019/5259 – Review of certain C14 rates in modern awards 
Conference listed for 9:00 am (ACDT) on Friday 29 November 2019, pursuant to paragraph [8] in 
statement [2019] FWC 7182? 
 

If so, the Notice of Listing expressed that video requests were due by no later than 12pm on Friday 8 
November 2019. 
 

Let me know if this is the matter you are referring to, and I will try my best to secure a video-link 
from Adelaide on late notice. 
 

Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
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President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
From: Kristen Rogers <federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 21 November 2019 3:48 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM 2014/78 Meat Industry Award 2010 Four year review Hearing Sydney Friday 29 November 2019 at 
9 am 
 

Dear Associate, 
                           I am now the Australasian Meat Industry Employees Union Federal Industrial Officer, 
and I understand that this matter will be heard in Sydney next Friday 29 November 2019 at 9 am 
(EST). As our office is situated in Adelaide, I would be grateful if the Commission would consent to 
my appearance at the hearing via video link up. 
 

I look forward to hearing from you and should you have any queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me by phone on 0438 128 915 or via email.I look forward to hearing from you at your early 
convenience. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mark OLoughlin  LLB (Hons) GDLP 
National Industrial Officer  
 
Australasian Meat Industry Employees Union – Federal Office 
227 Henley Beach Road, Torrensville, South Australia 5031 
 
Phone:   0438 128 915  
Email:     federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au  

  We respectfully acknowledge that our building stands on the lands of the Kaurna People; traditional owners 

and continuing custodians of the Adelaide Plains.  
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